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Adding the same number
(addend) over and over.

3+3+3+3=12
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Drama… We love acting!
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Special moment from the week


Our special moment of the week goes to Olivia for being such a kind and caring friend to everyone!
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Fun fact of the week!


Sharks lay the biggest eggs in the world!











What have we been learning this week?


Literacy


This week we continued to learn about what makes a great journey story. We created our own class journey story called ‘Snail Mail’ and we loved it! The story was all about Sydney the snail who lived in the rocky cliffs of England. One day he decided to leave his home as he was tired of his family. He travelled the world visiting family but he just didn’t seem to fit in. In the end he realised that his home in England was actually the most perfect place for him to live. Next week we will be putting all of our wonderful ideas to good use and coming up with our very own individual journey stories! 


Science 


In science this week we were learning all about growth. How we are born as a baby and grow to become elderly. We asked ourselves some tricky enquiry questions which we are going to investigate and answer next week! 


Do we get faster the more we grow?


Maths


This week we continued to learn how to use money. We were learning how to give change through a shopkeeper setting; we solved word problems involving change and finished the week with a money assessment to see the progress we have made over the past three weeks! Once again, I want to thank you for all the extra support that has been going on at home to help children with their maths. Next week we will begin learning all about multiplication. We will begin with identifying equal and unequal groups and will end the week learning how to use repeated addition. 


3 + 3 + 3 + 3 = 3 x 4 or  = 12                                                   














Next week


Wednesday 28th November- Hope Journey at Broomhall Chapel


On Wednesday we will be taking a walk to our local chapel to take part in the annual ‘Hope journey’ experience. This is where we learn all about the Christmas story through the wonderful people of the chapel. If there is anyone who would like to join us walking to and from the chapel please do let me know as this is always appreciated! 


Christmas play 


Wow! What a difference a week makes! The children are doing so well with learning their lines especially as they don’t have their scripts in practise anymore. Thank you so much for all of the support going on at home! The stage is up and we are now encouraging children to add more expression and drama into their parts. 





We hope you have a wonderful weekend! As always, if there is anything at all you would like to discuss with either myself or another member of the Year2 team please do not hesitate to catch me to make an appointment after school. 


Miss Poppleton, Mrs Tomlinson and Miss Williams Day





Ruby Class learning letter


19.11.18-23.11.18





Our Sound Superstars! 
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  Teamwork   Resilience    Independence     Curiosity      Caring











